
Larchmont Edgewater Civic League
Traffic Survey Results – March 2023

Covering the City of Norfolk’s Planned July 2023 5-Way Traffic Light & 
Crosswalk Installation @ Hampton Blvd, Jamestown Cres, Hanover Ave, and 

Richmond Cres
&

Jamestown Crescent Speeding Concerns 

Executive Summary



Survey Results - Summary

• 5-Way Traffic Light & Crosswalk Installation
� 428 Respondents  (All addresses validated as Larchmont Edgewater)
� 58% Not in Support of Moving Forward with the Project
� 35% In support of moving forward
� 19% Indifferent
� 17% Need more information

• Jamestown Crescent Speeding Concerns
� 58% In favor of a City of Norfolk Jamestown Crescent traffic study to address speeding

• Raw survey data, including hundreds of comments, will be shared with City 
Council, Hampton Blvd TF, and all residents shortly

• Screen-shots of Survey Questions & Results included herein



Hello Larchmont Edgewater Neighbors,

At our February 27th civic league meeting, the City of Norfolk, Department of Transportation briefed the plan to 
reinstall a traffic light at the intersection of Hampton Blvd, Jamestown Cres, Hanover Ave, and Richmond Cres 
(July 2023 - July 2024). A traffic light previously existed at this intersection. A more tech-capable five-point 
traffic light is funded for re-installation.  Some expressed concerns about the reinstallation and side-street 
traffic effects while others voiced support for increased safety for vehicles and pedestrians navigating 
Hampton Blvd.  Some also shared concerns about the increase in speeding along Jamestown Cres. 

This brief 4-section survey will inform city leadership and support data-driven decision-making. Sections 2 
through 4 include a comments block. Results will also be shared via our newsletter and Facebook page 
(without attribution). We're asking all Larchmont Edgewater residents (only) who are 18 years or older to 
complete this survey no later than noon on March 24th, 2023.  Please share this with your Larchmont 
Edgewater neighbors. 

Thank you for participating.  We also hope you'll join the civic league and participate in our monthly meetings 
(typically the last Monday of each month).  

Sincerely,
~ Your Larchmont Edgewater Civic League Board
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